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2022 VCDC ANNUAL BANQUET SAVE THE DATE 

 
Vermillion, SD., 2022 – The Vermillion Area Chamber & Development company 

(VCDC) is excited to present this year’s annual banquet! This exciting black tie 

event is revamped and unlike anything we have done before! The banquet is 

being held on April 21st and taking place from 5:00 pm to 9:00 pm at the 

Sanford Coyote Sports Center. Opening the event with a  social hour starting at 

5:00 pm then the program will be starting at 6:00 pm with awards to follow at 

8:00 pm.  

 

“This event is a favorite of ours at the VCDC” says Nate Welch, President and 

CEO of the Vermillion Area Chamber & Development Company, “the annual 

banquet is just one way we have the opportunity to connect with the 

community!”  

 

With many awards being presented like the VCDC Community Leader of the 

Year, the Vermillion NEXT Young Professional of the Year, the VCDC Brick 

Awards, the Mayor’s Community Service Award, and the United Way Volunteer 

of the Year Award you can submit nominations to the 

VCDC@VermillionChamber.com email or call at 605-624-5571. The event will 

have heavy hors d'oeuvres with a cash bar for drinks and food. For 

entertainment live music will be playing, opening will be Koby Provost, with the 

main act a surprise! Mark this special event on your calendar!  

 

For more information on this year’s annual banquet event, please contact 

Melissa Eberts, Communications and Tourism Manager, at the VCDC offices at 

605-624-5571. 
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